
 

  

  

  
 

 

 

 

August 02nd, 2019  

  

  

  

  

TENDER INVITATION  

  

  

The Anguilla Electricity Company Ltd. (ANGLEC) is inviting interested 

Contractors to provide bids for the pulling of cables for ANGLEC’s 

Distribution Feeders Relocation 5.  
  

Tender documents and the relevant details may be obtained from Anglec’s T&D 

Secretary at Corito – telephone number 264-497-5200 Ext. 221.  

  

Interested parties are required to submit their Bids addressed to:  

  

The Secretary T&D Department Anguilla 

Electricity Company Ltd.  

P.O. Box 400  

Corito  

Anguilla   

  

  

All Bids must be submitted on or before 4:00 p.m. on Friday 23rd August 2019.  

  

  

  

  


